
Hamilton Whatawhata F-Class Championship Meeting 
25th and 26th March 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was unfortunate the weather forecast put many 

off, as those who attended had a great weekend 

of shooting. 

 

Overcast with very little wind and little mirage saw 

some very high possible scores. 

 


